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Statement on Home Explosion 
 

(Arlington, VA) – The incident in Bluemont on Monday evening is a reminder of just how 

dangerous the jobs of our first responders can be. They work to keep our community safe even 

in the most dangerous of situations.  

I thank the police officers, the firefighters, and medical personnel who responded to this incident 

and who continue to serve the people of Arlington.  My thoughts and prayers also go out to the 

residents of the Bluemont neighborhood and those impacted by this serious incident. 


